
Amt paid: $ 
 
Change:    $ 
 
Total amt: $ 
 
Check         Or       Cash 

 
This is a voluntary non-tax-
deductible gift toward operations 
of The Woodlands Camera Club 
and entitles the member(s) to 
participate in all club field trips and 
workshops.   
 
All information received is 
confidential and for the use of The 
Woodlands Camera Club only. 

 The Woodlands CAMERA CLUB 
Sponsored by The Woodlands United Methodist Church 

 
Membership RENEWAL 

 
Name(s)   Please Print 
(If your spouse will not be attending 
meetings, please do not include) 

 

E-mail address 
(Please print carefully!) 

Please complete this ONLY if your email address has changed! 

 

Phone Number (If changed)  

What camera(s) do you use?  

Would you like to receive updates and information for our Special Interest Groups: 
If you ARE ALREADY RECEIVING these, please do not check again! 

 If you want to be taken off of a list, please note that as well. 

 

        Learning Your Photo Equipment SIG (Ideas and training on your camera and equipment)  

        Learning to Shoot SIG (Using your camera in “real time” with fellow photographers to help)  

        Composition (the Fine Art of Seeing) SIG (Composing your photos - lighting, color, etc.)  

        Processing Your Photos SIG (Simple and fancy editing of your photos on the computer)  
 

If you are on Facebook, would you like to be invited onto the Camera Club FB page? 
(We share photos, ideas, photography opportunities, training on this group) 

 

IF you are under the age of 70, would you be willing to drive the church van for our 
field trips from time to time? (Training is simple and the field trip is FREE to the driver!) 

 

(For statistical purposes only) Are you a member of this church?  
 
Now that you have been a Camera Club member for awhile, are there any changes, comments, etc. 
that you would like to add?  
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________   

Your money will be used to help pay for speakers, equipment, etc.  Thank you for joining AGAIN!   
 

  

 

PLEASE 
CLIP 

CHECK 
OR 

MONEY 
HERE 

 
Checks should be written to TWUMC 
(“Camera Club” may be noted at the bottom, if desired) 
 
$15 for an individual 
$20 for a couple IF the other member plans to participate. 
 


